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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 10:33 AM


To: J. Stuart; Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate; Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal; Kristin


McCleery - NOAA Affiliate; Seth Naman; Barbara Byrne; Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal;


Brian Ellrott; Dan Lawson - NOAA Federal


Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage; Garwin Yip; Justin Ly


Subject: Upcoming ROC on LTO Milestone


Good morning Effects Drafting Team,


Thanks for all of the hard work you all have been putting in on the effects analysis. I am sure you are all aware


of the upcoming Thursday milestone for pens down on drafting the effects analysis but I just want to send out a


reminder of how critical this milestone is.


Next Thursday I would like to hear from each of you if your effects analysis is signaling areas of significant


concern in terms of severity of effects so that I can keep Barry apprised of any emerging concerns that are likely


to bubble up to Director-level conversations.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608
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